January 28, 1991

Mr, Gary Konwinski
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U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region IV
P.O. Box 25325
Denver, Colorado 80225

Re: UNC 1990 Annual Review of Remedial Action
Jacobs Engineering Comments

Dear Gary:

Enclosed is a copy of Dick Heydenburg's comments based on his

initial review of UNC's 19%0 RA annual report.

I've spoken with

Dick and also Diana Malone of Navajo Superfund in reference to our
meoting scheduled for February 5, 1991, They have indicated no
schedule conflicts and should be in attendance.

If you have any questions, give me a call.
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